
 
January 14, 2019 

 

 

C  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cafeteria Hot Line Specials 
Week of January 14, 2019 

 
Monday  

3-Way Chili Spaghetti $2.25 
Cheese Coney $1.50 
 
Tuesday  

Buffalo Ranch Cheese Fries $2.50 
BBQ Rib Sub $1.50 
 
Wednesday  

Mashed Potato Bowl $2.25  
Chicken Sandwich Deluxe $2.50 
 
Thursday 

Taco Salad $2.50 
Dorito Walking Taco $2.25 
 
Friday 

Chicken Tender Basket $3.00 
Bacon Cheeseburger $2.25 

The Rapid News is a publication of Rapid Run Middle School.  Please do not 
reply to this email.  If you have any questions concerning any information in 

this newsletter, please call Rapid Run Middle School at 467-0300. 

 
You are invited to Rapid Run Middle School's Dads, Donuts & 

Dodgeball. The event will be held from 7:30a.m. - 8:30 

a.m. on January 22nd (Last Name A-G), January 23rd (H-O) 

& January 24th (P-Z). 
 

If you have more than one student who attends Rapid Run, please 

complete a separate form for each. 
 

Please RSVP by January 18th so we can make sure to have a donut 

for you.  Hope to see you there! 
 

Dads, Donuts & Dodgeball Sign Ups 

Schedule of Events 
Week of January 14, 2019 

 
Monday   
 
 

Tuesday  
Builders Club 2:15-2:45pm 
 

Wednesday  
8th Gr Career Day @ BMS  
8:00-12:15pm 
 

Thursday  
Coding Club 2:15-2:45pm 

 

Friday  
Group Yearbook Pictures  

 

 

Student announcements are shown every day in their first class.  If you 
would like to see the announcements, you can access them online at:                        

RRMS Daily Announcements 
 

7th Grade Team Website Links: Expedition 
Pathfinders 

2nd QUARTER REPORT CARDS 
 

Student Report Cards are now available on ProgressBook 
 

LOOKING FORWARD: 
The Highest Honors Ceremony will take place on Friday, January 
25th.  Invitations will be sent home next week with eligible students. 

 
 

***Friday, January 18th is Yearbook Group Picture Day for all 
RRMS Clubs and Groups.  Please make sure that your student 
brings or wears any club/group shirts that they may have*** 

 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScbC8w04-BZ5iXl38S0jpYttNAt1EvyZcgKDp2_to3GW_8euQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_MUoUlU3RoDMM6FTrl9RihntuLH1AHQ2jn-ncaebGU0/edit#slide=id.i0
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrmsexpedition/home
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrms-pathfinders/home


   

 

The Rapid Run Middle School PTA kindly asks you to complete a Hamilton County Council of PTAs Educator 

of the Year Award nomination by clicking the link below.  This award is designed to honor principals, 

teachers, teaching teams, counselors and other certified educators who our PTA unit feels have contributed 

over and above what their job requires for the children at RRMS.  Thank you for taking a few minutes to 

submit your candidate for this award! 
 

PTA Educator of the Year Nomination 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Delhi Middle School is excited to announce 

that the Social Media Awareness & 
Responsibility Training (SMART) program will 
be coming to Delhi Middle School 
on Thursday, January 24. There will be a parent 
presentation at 6:30 pm in the media center. 
 

"Our SMART program provides social media 
coaching to train students how to create a 
successful online brand. We give young people the 
tools to present themselves positively online. We 
teach them the importance of responsible social 
media use through statistics, testimonials, and 
various other forms of evidence. Additionally, we 
caution students against the common pitfalls of the 
social media age and coach them to avoid 
situations that can damage their reputation." 
 

PTA Reflections Contest Winners 
--Heroes Around Me— 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to 

Anna Caito 
& 

Ava Wildenmann 
 

Their entries have been sent to HCC of PTAs for further 
judging at the county level! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSccuiXw6bzvd_E2LSvJwZ7SmDJv9hDgWl34ilURSti1I_n6wQ/viewform


 

 

 
  

 
 

We’re excited to share that our school is part of the 

Coca-Cola Give program.  

 

This opens up Rapid Run Middle School to new 

funding opportunities to help improve learning 

environments for students. The best part? 

Donations don’t come out of your own pocket!! 

 

 When you make Coca-Cola purchases, you simply 

enter the product codes here:  

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/ 

or turn your product lids into the main office and 

our school receives a donation.  Help RRMS make 

the most of this program and get started today! 

 
For only $38.00, your kid will have a book that will be enjoyed 
now and 20, 30 or even 50 years from now. You also can make the 
yearbook extra special by purchasing namestamping and a 
protective plastic cover (online purchase only).  
 
Buy online with credit card, debit card or PayPal 
at yearbookforever.com or at school with a check made out to 
Rapid Run Middle School in the main office. Order now, so 
your child won’t miss out when the yearbook is distributed before 
the last day of school. 
 

 
 

  

 
There will be an OHHS soccer meeting for boys in the 
8th through 11th grades interested in playing soccer 
next school year on January 16th from 6:30p - 7:30p in 
Room 126 at OHHS.   
 
This is for players not parents but the students should 
come prepared to share their contact information with 
Coach Schroer or email Coach Schroer the information 
at schroer_b@ohlsd.org. The off-season strength 
training schedule and overall program expectations will 
be discussed. 

 

 

 

 
 

Mary Poppins Jr. tickets are now on sale!  The 
show will be on January 24th, 25th, and 

26th at 7:00pm in the RRMS Auditorium.  Tickets 
are $5 each.  To order tickets, email Holly Asman 

at asman_h@ohlsd.org 
 

Please see Order Form Below 

 

ATTENTION 8th Graders: 
Are you planning on participating in band, choir or 

orchestra at OHHS next year? If so, you are 

invited to join us on our performance trip to Disney 

World in December of 2019! You will find detailed 

information at ohhsmusic.ohlsd.org, or 

email thompson_a@ohlsd.org with questions or to 

be added to the Disney email list. 

The deposit for the trip is due January 25, 2019.  
 

CORRECTION: 

Career Day at Bridgetown Middle School.  All 8th 

graders will attend:  Wednesday, January 16, 2019 

with a weather makeup date of Wednesday, January 

23, 2019.   

 

Representatives from a wide range of careers from the 

Cincinnati area will be present to share their knowledge 

and job skills and educational requirements.  Students 

will work on their communication skills while 

interviewing professionals about their career and 

participating in various demonstrations.   

 

THE FOLLOWING DRESS CODE IS REQUIRED.  

For the boys: professional business attire which means 

dress casual pants, shirt and tie, or nice collared shirt.  

For the girls: professional attire which means 

appropriate length, fit, and non-revealing dress, or 

dress casual pants with a dress shirt.  NO SWEATS, 

NO HOODIES, NO SHORTS, and JEANS ARE 

NOT RECOMMENDED.   

 

All permission slips have been collected.  Notify the 

Office if there is a concern. 

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/
http://www.yearbookforever.com/
mailto:schroer_b@ohlsd.org
mailto:asman_h@ohlsd.org
http://ohhsmusic.ohlsd.org/
mailto:thompson_a@ohlsd.org


 



 

 

 

 



 
Click on the following link for detailed information: 

 
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B6PAwBrByjKvMlJfOGZQT1BOY2lRUmppSE9CeUpBNWh

Sd0l3 
 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B6PAwBrByjKvMlJfOGZQT1BOY2lRUmppSE9CeUpBNWhSd0l3
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B6PAwBrByjKvMlJfOGZQT1BOY2lRUmppSE9CeUpBNWhSd0l3


Have you seen the OHHS Color Guard? We’re that part of the marching band that dances and spins 
flags and rifles. If you’ve been hoping for an opportunity to learn how we do our thing, here’s your 
chance! Oak Hills is starting a Middle School Color Guard and we want YOU to come and see what 

we’re all about. This winter, all current 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students are invited to attend our “Intro 
to Color Guard” Clinics. There will be a session at each of the middle schools and you can come to 

one, two, or all three! Join us for the afternoon and see what it’s like to swing a flag around or toss a 
rifle in the air. We’re excited to meet you! See you there! 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 



 
 
 


